If asked: Did PM&C provide advice on the Prime Minister and the Minister for
Indigenous Australians’ meeting with Mr Shaquille O'Neill?

e The Prime Minister and the Minister for Indigenous Australians met with
Mr Shaquille O'Neal on 27 August 2022.

The meeting was requested by Mr O'Neal and coordinated by the Prime
Minister’s electorate office. PM&C was not involved in arranging the meeting
and did not provide any briefings or assistance.

On 29 September PM&C published on the FOI disclosure log documents related
to the meeting and press conference (released in part). The documents are:

o A QTB summarising Senator Price’s public statements.
o Emails between PM&C media and PMO on a media request.
o Text messages between PM&C media and PMO on media request.

On 24 October, PMO published on the FOI disclosure log documents
concerning the meeting and press conference (released in part), including:

o Emails between PMO and the electorate office requesting a short script
for Mr O'Neal.

o One page of talking points for Mr O’Neal on the First Nations Voice.
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